· News & Information ·

President Chen Yiyu Met with Omi



On April 24, 2008, Prof. Chen Yiyu, NSFC President, met with the delegation headed by Mr. Kouji OMI, Member of the Japanese Lower House of Representatives at Beijing Hotel. Mr. Omi briefed the 5th Science and Technology in Society Forum to be held in Kyoto in October 2008 and formally invited Prof. Chen to attend the Forum. Prof. Chen expressed his interests to the Forum and had a discussion on the topics of the Forum.

Mr. Shuichi Fukuda, Director of Japan International Science & Technology Exchange Center, Mr. Yoichi Mauie, Deputy Director General of Japan External Trade Organization's Beijing Office, Mr. Shinichi Isa, First Secretary of Japanese Embassy, and Prof. Chang Qing, Deputy Director General of NSFC Bureau of International Cooperation, were present at the meeting.

(Zhang Yinglan)

Vol. 16, No. 1, 2008